
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Duro Felguera, S.A. (“Duro Felguera”), in compliance with what is set forth in clause 

226 of the Amended Securities Market Law, hereby publishes the following  

 

 

INSIDE INFORMATION 

 

 

The Board of Directors of Duro Felguera has unanimously approved the formalization 

of the application for temporary public support measures, as an instrument of last 

resort, in accordance with what is set forth in Royal Decree-Law 25/2020, dated 3 

July, concerning urgent measures to support the reactivation of the economy and 

employment, and in Order PCM/679/2020. 

 

Gijón, 24 August 2020 


